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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS ARCHITECTURAL & ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

RFQ  24-001 - ADDENDUM #2 
Date of Addendum: JUNE 6, 2024  

 

NOTICE TO ALL POTENTIAL RESPONDENTS 
The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) is modified as set forth in this Addendum. The original RFQ 
Documents and any previously issued addenda remain in full force and effect, except as modified 
by this Addendum, which is hereby made part of the RFQ.  Respondent shall take this Addendum 
into consideration when preparing and submitting its Proposal.  

 
QUESTIONS ANSWERED: 

 

The following questions were proposed by a potential respondent: 

 

• Question 1: Can you please provide additional clarification to 
this section. Is this stating that it is possible for a project to be awarded for only 
the $4,000 GCMA? 

 
  Answer 1: This addresses multiple awards for services, in which if were the 

case those amounts could be used.  This contract will be for one architectural 
and engineering firm.  The “Do Not Exceed” amount is $30,000.00, with options 
to modify the agreement if additional services are needed.   

 
 
 

 

This addendum shall become part of the RFQ and MAY be returned with the RFQ. If 

returning prior to RFQ deadline, please submit to procurement@dothanhousing.org and 
kfoster@dothanhousing.org. 

RESPONDER (COMPANY NAME):  

NAME:  

SIGNATURE:  

TITLE:  

DATE:  
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